
Turtle Nesting Habitat 
Protection Proposal • 
Available for Public Comment 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port 
Hedland is proposing to prohibit vehicle access to 
the Eastern foreshore of the Port Hedland 
Spoilbank (Reserve 29082 and portion as 
identified) and to prohibit dogs on foreshores 
where turtle nesting occurs (locations as 
identified). 

The proposal may be viewed at the Town's Civic 
Centre or online at: 
https://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/ 
plannlng-bulldlng-and-envlronment/ 
envlronment/flatback-turtle-nestlng-
habitat- protection.aspx 

Any queries about the proposal can be directed to 
Environmental Services on 08 9158 9300. 

Submissions on the proposed changes may be 
lodged in writing addressed to Environmental 
Services, Town of Port Hadland, PO Box 41, Port 
Hedland, WA. 672 or via email to 
councll@porthedland.wa.gov.au 

Submissions should be lodged with the Town on 
or before the close of business on 27 November. 
2024. 


